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           March 2023 
 
Dear Senators, 
 
I hope that you had a restful yet productive Spring break. Below are some items on which I’d like to 
update you since our last meeting. 
 

 
1. Campus Infrastructure 
The state of our campus infrastructure continues to be a frequent area of concern for faculty, staff, 
and students. In addition to the highly variable temperatures in buildings across campus addressed 
by representatives from Facility Services at our last meeting, we are regularly contacted by faculty 
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support of academic freedom and in solidarity with our colleagues in Florida and elsewhere who are 
confronting these challenges. 
 
5. Policy Statement and Permanent Memorandum Development and Revision Processes 
Recent events on campus have drawn attention to the processes by which Policy Statements and 
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https://www.lsu.edu/innovation/faculty/policy/faculty-pp-bylaws-policystatements.php
https://www.lsu.edu/police/files/2023-rhf-student-registration.pdf
https://lsu.edu/civil-rights/training/grace-training.php

